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The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Welcome back to the Gatehouse Nursery 
 

            
     

             
              
 
Welcome back everyone! We hope you have had a lovely half term break. It has been nice 
listening to the children telling us what they have been up to.  
 
This week we have been looking at spring flowers and lots of different bugs during our 
afternoon walks. The children have enjoyed creating a spring flower collage of their own using 
a range of materials. We have been counting petals and learning the names of colours.  
 
The children have started an exciting journey of rugby sessions! We had to listen and follow 
instructions and had lots of fun! 
  
 
Mrs Sue Drake 
 
 


